cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: cleanair@cleanairtas.com

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2023 13:26
To: ‘humanethics@unsw.edu.au'
Subject: RE: HC200477: The BREATHE Study
Importance: High

Leonne Thompson
Human Research Manager
Research Ethics Compliance Support Office

Good afternoon, Leonne

Can you please advise me the outcome of the Executive’s review in relation to surgical masks being used in the
BREATHE study?

Thanks for your help.
Kind regards,

Clive Stott



